Have you considered being a
school governor?

Our governing body currently has a vacancy for two parent governors. Parent
governors are people who wish to make a positive contribution to:

The leadership and direction of the school

The quality of education of all children on roll now and in the future.

Would you like to help shape the future for the next generation?
Do you have valuable /professional skills you can offer?
Are you committed to contributing to your local community?
Are available for termly meetings on Mondays

If you answer YES to any of the above, we want to hear from you!

For further information please email: admin@watergate.lewisham.sch.uk

Nominations closes 12:00pm Friday 25 June 2021

We are particularly interested in increasing the diversity of our governing body and would encourage
interest from across our school community, helping us to represent ALL families more effectively.
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